Note No. PR/ASEAN/029/2020

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Singapore to the Association of
Southeast Asian Nations (“ASEAN”) presents its compliments to the ASEAN
Secretariat and has the honour to refer to the ASEAN Trade in Services Agreement done
at Manila, Philippines, on 7 October 2020 (the “ATISA”).

The Permanent Mission has the further honour to notify the Secretary-General of
ASEAN, His Excellency Mr Lim Jock Hoi, of the Republic of Singapore’s completion

of its necessary internal procedures required for the entry into force of the ATISA.

The Permanent Mission has the further honour to recall that in accordance with
Article 37, paragraph 1 of the ATISA, the ATISA shall enter into force one hundred and
eighty (180) days after the signing of the ATISA.

The Permanent Mission has the further honour to request that His Excellency
acknowledge receipt of this notification by the Government of the Republic of

Singapore in writing.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Singapore to ASEAN avails itself of
this opportunity to renew to the ASEAN Secretariat the assurances of its highest

consideration.

JAKARTA
01 April 2021

Permanent Mission of the Republic of Indonesia to ASEAN
Jakarta

RECEIVED
01 APRIL 2021
LEGAL SERVICES AND AGREEMENTS DIRECTORATE



Tania Eliza

Tania Eliza
RECEIVED
01 APRIL 2021
LEGAL SERVICES AND AGREEMENTS DIRECTORATE


